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Luxury Hamper Raffle – raffle ticket £1 a family – tickets will go on sale from 13
th

 March 2023.  

Easter Hampers will be available to win. Donations for the hampers will be very much appreciated.  

i.e Chocolates, Easter Eggs, Children’s craft.  

If you could have your donations into school by 24
th

 March 2023.  

The raffle draw will take place on 30
th

March (in time for Easter!).  

Silver Smarties 
Thank you to all the children who returned their Smartie tubes filled with coins.  We appreciate your 

generosity and hope that the children enjoyed helping out with some jobs at home in return for 

some coins for the tube! We held the draw yesterday and the lucky winners for the £10 book tokens 

are Rosa (Nursery), Harry (Y2) and Connie (Y6).    

PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR DATES OF FUTURE EVENTS AND FOR THE NEXT MEETING.  EVERYONE IS 

WELCOME TO ATTEND AND IT WOULD BE GREAT TO HEAR YOUR VIEWS ON HOW TO SUPPORT 

SCHOOL. 

Stone Age Enrichment Day 
Year 3 had the opportunity to enjoy a fun 

packed day celebrating the Stone Age, this 

is in partnership with our Forest School 

partner (Sc.out.ed) with funding from FOSP.  

Chair(s) : Diane Hewitson / Fran Donovan 

Secretary: Claire Eddy 

Treasurer: Nicola Marley  and Lorraine Cairnie 

Friends of St Paul 

FOSP Dates to remember 
Easter Raffle –  Tickets on sale 13

th

 March,   

Donations by 24
th

 March,  

Draw 30
th

 March 

Summer Disco - 29
th

 June (after school) 

Summer Fayre - 8
th

 July (11am-3pm)  

Easter Raffle 

Next FOSP meeting   

28
th

 March at 2:15pm  

All are welcome 

Join us on Facebook/FOSP 


